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                           A COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER FOR Cheval RESIDENTS   

The Cheval 

Womenôs Club, 

Inc. met May 

16, 2017 at the 

Cheval Golf 

Club dining room for a dinner and informative presentation.  The 

President Billie Byers, opened the meeting by welcoming the 

speaker and the members and guests.  A review of a very 

successful Kentucky Derby Charity Classic was presented, and all 

the committee volunteers were recognized and thanked for their 

efforts.  We wish to thank all of the Merchants who placed items 

on the auction tables and in particular two special items.  Gabriel 

Can Master Craftsman Jeweler, King Jewelers for the beautiful 

custom designed 14K gold horseshoe, with horse and rose pendant 

designed for this 2017 Kentucky Derby Charity Classic.   Also, 

Tuong Nguyen, Master Craftsman Jeweler, Tess Fine Jewelry, for 

the sky blue London Topaz, 14K white gold necklace.    Many of 

our members were then honored for the charity work they had 

done and contributions they have made throughout the year to 

make the organization successful in creating funds for our 

charities. 
 

Our members continued to bring contributions for the Joshua 

House (Lutz Homes) to the meetings, they have previously 

dropped off donations and many bags of donations have already 

been taken to the homes or has been picked up.  We will conclude 

our drive May 31, 2017, however if additional donations are 

received after that time we will arrange for them to be given to the 

charity.  
 

Melissa Burkhiser, gave the treasurerôs report discussed increases 

in fund raising for the Kentucky Derby Charity Classic.  Then she 

presented the basket drawings for membership and the remaining 

gift bags for our members.  
 

Janet Schwartz did the swearing in of our officers for 2017 to 2018 

and they are as follows: 

       Billie Byers, President 

       Melissa Burkhiser, Vice President 

       Betty Carrig, Treasurer 

       Mariel Rubin, Secretary 
 

Billie then talked about the individual contributions the board 

members have made and how they have co-operated to make the 

club what it is today.  

After dinner was served our speaker presented Wine 101, with 

tastings and cheeseôs he was: 

       Ron Hunt, General Manager 

       Florida Estates Winery  
 

The board is working on some summer events and will of course 

keep our members updated on the dates and agendaôs.  To renew 

your membership or join send a check to 18802 Rue Loire, Lutz, 

Fl 33558 or e mail with questions rbyers16@tampabay.rr.com.  
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